
 
Social Care and Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee                         
 
26 October 2023  
 
Working Group – Primary Care Access and GP Services 
 
Ward(s) All 
 
Portfolio: Councillor G. Flint – Wellbeing, Leisure and Public Spaces 

Councillor K. Pedley – Adult Social Care 
 
 
Report: 
 
At its meeting on 28 September 2023, the Scrutiny Overview Committee agreed to 
establish a working group to consider issues surrounding Primary Care Access and 
GP Services.  
 
Notification has been received that Councillors K. Hussain, Martin and Rasab would 
like to be appointed to the working group.  It is suggested that working group 
membership consist of 4-5 members. 
 
Members also have the opportunity to offer suggestions and comments on the 
terms of reference of the working group which will be presented to the Committee 
at its next meeting for approval. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That the Membership of the Primary Care Access and GP Services Working 
Group be agreed. 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: 
 
Jack Thompson 
Democratic Services Officer  
  01922 654196 

  Jack.Thompson@walsall.gov.uk 
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